City of Oakley
ADDENDUM NO. 1 to contract documents for
EMPIRE AVENUE AND GATEWAY DRIVE SIGNALIZATION PROJECT,

CIP # 230
BID OPENING DATE: March 14, 2019 2:00 PM

Notice is hereby given that the following clarifications and revisions are made to the
above referenced contract documents:

Updates to the Specifications:

SPECIFICATIONS

Part I,

The license requirements for the project shall be a California Class “A” or Class “C-10"
Electrical issued by State License Board.

All bidders shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of Addendum No. 1 by signing in the
space provided at the end of this Addendum and submitting the signed addendum with their

proposal.

22275

Kevin Rohani
City Engineer
March 12, 2019

Contractor Signature

Date

Company Name

Addendum No. 1

Empire Avenue and Gateway Drive Signalization Project — CIP 230
City of Oakley
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